

October 18, 2022

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of October 4, 2022 Meeting @Mark to send out when approved.	Mark	5
Welcome also to John Dallaway as our new committer representative.	Mark	5
Steering Committee meeting during EclipseCon Room reserved on Tuesday, October 25, 11:00 for 60 minutes, 10 - 15 people. Should be in one of the "Seminarraum" meeting rooms at the Forum which are next door to each other. Not going to hold a meeting but let's meet here and go for lunch.	Mark	5
EclipseCon - Community Day for the Eclipse IDE WG Community Day Outline: - Number of people expected: ~25 - Length: One half-day session <ul style="list-style-type: none">● How long is the room booking? <i>3.5 hours - 24Oct@14:00CET</i>● Create an agenda page for Community Day - <i>Gerald working on it -</i>● Organizer of Community Day meeting - <i>Gerald</i>● Any help required? Assistance? - <i>Yes!!</i>● BOF proposal? Update from Gerald. -https://wiki.eclipse.org/EclipseCon2022_CommunityDay_EclipseIDEWorkingGroup Discussion about merged agenda with platform meeting to consolidate agenda and speakers.	Gerald	15
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes)	Sharon/Paul	10

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Planning council - senior committers - existing PRs Create an opportunity for reviewing pull requests? E.g. JDT fixes Planning council top priorities - Tycho		
Webinars Quarterly Webinar - TechTalk Pradeep: Wiki page - https://wiki.eclipse.org/Eclipse_IDE_Webinar Next meeting? December next planned meeting.	Pradeep	5
Program plan - review draft revision for 2023 November 4th candidate version. Copied 2022 plan, made a couple of minor changes only as discussed last call: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Q6eUggKzrmJmC7r2s3u_PPINEuB3KY6Z5yVBHFyLE/edit?usp=sharing	Mark	10
Topics for Next Meeting Next meeting schedule: 2nd November	All	5

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

- Martin
- Imran
- Sebastian
- Jonah
- Pradeep
- Manuel / Frederic
- Johannes

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Pradeep Balachandran (IBM)** - joined after 30 minutes / **Gerald Mitchell (IBM)** / Thomas Watson (IBM)
- Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / **Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- **Mark Goodchild (Renesas)**
- Abdul Rahiman Imran (Bosch)
- **Johannes Matheis (Vector)**
- Martin Lippert (VMware - Participant Representative)
- **John Dallaway (Committer Representative)**

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)**
- **Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)**
- Mikael Barbero (Eclipse Foundation)
- Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)
- Shanda Giacomoni (Eclipse Foundation)

Minutes

Approve Minutes of Oct 4, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of Oct 4, 2022. Jonah moves and Johannes seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of Oct 4, 2022 on October 18, 2022.

Welcome John Dallaway

Welcome John Dallaway as our new committer representative. John introduced himself.

Joined lunch of Eclipse IDE working group at EclipseCon

We will meet for a joint lunch near the Seminarrooms at 11:00 am.

EclipseCon CommunityDay for the Eclipse IDE WG

Gerald gave an update final schedule can be found here:

https://wiki.eclipse.org/EclipseCon2022_CommunityDay_EclipseIDEWorkingGroup

The meeting is now held together with Eclipse Platform and SDK. Mark points out that there should be someone from the Platform and SDK community who says some words for introduction. Jonah has already provided his slides for the Planning Council Update. Paul will check those for finding a proper transition to his part.

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts

The new priorities from the Planning Council were taken into account by Paul. There is already a discussion with Jonah and Martin to bring the topic in pieces.

The issues can be found here:

https://gitlab.eclipse.org/groups/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/ide-wg-dev-funded-efforts/-/issues?sort=created_date&state=opened

Jonah reminded us that the funding is not sufficient for these topics at the moment and it is even harder to find people to actually do the work. Best results were made by mentoring junior engineers. Paul states that Eclipse foundation may help in the development team for internships but the mentoring is required.

Webinars

Next sessions of webinars should be held in Dezember. Detailed planning will be discussed in the next steering meeting on November 2nd.

Program Plan

The discussion on the program plan was continued. The funding of the development efforts is now explicitly mentioned. The current version can be found here:

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Q6eUggKzrmJmC7r2s3uI_PPHINEuB3KY6Z5yVBHFyLE/edit?usp=sharing

We will do the voting on the final program plan electronically. Sharon will prepare this. Voting on the candidate version has to be finished by November 4th.

Discussion on GitHub sponsoring

We continued the discussion on GitHub sponsoring. Paul showed us his current status. Jonah added technical advice and suggested a solution. Both will continue the discussion. There is also discussion on board level. And update will follow in our next meeting.

Next meeting topics

Meeting is moved to November 2nd by Sharon (thx), since there are holidays in several countries on November 1st

Topics:

webinar schedule

GitHub sponsoring update from board meeting